
Dear members of the Senate Environment Committee, 
 
Mr. Fell MdB , member of German Parliament and one of the authors of the German 
renewable energy act (EEG) was very pleased to learn, that your honourable parliament 
discusses about the introduction of an Australian feed-in law. 
 
Mr. Fell takes the liberty to send you some background information about the German 
renewable energy act. He hopes it might be of some use for you. Mr. Fell also wants to 
inform you that the European Commission did find out officially that feed in laws are 
most effective and most efficient in comparison to other renewable support systems. 
 
In the annex you find the latest English papers about the very successful German feed-in 
law/renewable energy act 
 
Please let us know in case you have some inquiries. 
 
Sincerely 
By order 
Carsten Pfeiffer 
(assistant to Hans-Josef Fell MdB,) 
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